
Mason County Garbage Co., Inc. 
PO Box 787 

Shelton, WA  98584 
 
 

November 14, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attention:  Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Recycling Rate Reduction for Mason County Garbage Co., Inc. G-88; Filing under WAC 
480-70-262(2) 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
This filing will lower the recycling hauling rate for the above named company from $9.66 to 
$9.16 a 9.176% reduction per customer per month.  Attached please find revised pages for Tariff 
Number 13, pages 1, 21 and 21A are affected by this change. 
 
The processing fee set at $71.58 per ton changed to $45.00 per ton. The data from the last 
general rate filing TG-121791, attached, was used to calculate the reduction in rates.  The five 
royal blue highlighted tabs display the calculation and results. 
 
If approved, by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, the revised recycling 
hauling rates will go into effect on November 21, 2014.  The customers will receive notification 
of this change on the first billing reflecting the change. 
   
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 832-8749, or via email 
at irmgardw@wcnx.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Irmgard R Wilcox 
Senior Pricing Manager  
 
 
 
 
                        Telephone Number (360) 832-8749, Cell (253) 448-0303, Fax (360) 832-2897 

 


